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     Christmas PJ Family Movie
You and your child are invited to attend a private viewing of  “The Polar Express.”





When:  Saturday, December 18, 2010





Time:  11:00 am





Where:  Empire Theatres





Cost:  $5.00 a ticket

· The theatre will have the concession stand open.

· Please return the bottom portion of this notice with your money to the school.  Tickets will be returned to you the next day.  Parents/Adults need a ticket as well as the student.

· There are only 230 tickets available.  Please return your money by Monday, Dec. 13.

· We hope to see everyone there for a fun PJ movie!!!!

Please note:  ALL students must be accompanied by an adult.  

Gretna Green Home & School Association

Christmas Family PJ movie “The Polar Express”


Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________


Homeroom: ________________________________________________________


# of tickets: ________________________________________________________


Amount paid:  $_____________________________________________________

All tickets are $5.00 each!!  
